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Huntington Beach Police Department Provides Update on May 31 
Homicide Investigation 

Detectives from the Huntington Beach Police Department (HBPD) Major Crimes Unit 
continue to follow-up on leads relating to the homicide that occurred on the 1100 block of 
England Street on May 31, 2024.  

A person of interest has been identified as Christopher Mendez, a 35-year-old male from 
Diamond Bar. Mendez was in a dating relationship with the victim, Nicole Marquisee, a 
35-year-old female from the City of Walnut.  

The investigation remains ongoing and no additional details will be released at this time. 
Further information related to the initial response can be found on the HBPD website. 

Anyone with information related to this incident is asked to call Detective R. Chen at (714) 
536-5653. To remain anonymous, please contact the OC Crime Stoppers at (855) TIP-
OCCS (855-847-6227). 
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